
 

 

 

 

 

May 7, 2024 

 

Mayor Walter Schummer 

Council Members of the  

Township of Brock 

 

Dear Council, 

 

Along with the other requested assistance that we need from Council for the Cannington 

Lions Canada Day celebrations on July 1st is permission to use the park lands for the 

evenings fireworks display. 

 

I hope that you’ve all had the opportunity to see the fireworks in past years—they’re 

quite the sight, and we attract visitors from far beyond our Township’s borders. 

 

If the Clerk could reply with your approval as soon as possible, we can finalize booking 

the fireworks provider.  

 

Respectfully submitted for your approval. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Michael Jones 

Cannington Lions 

Canada Day Chair 

 

 

 

 

 

 


